
Message from the Presidents 

Hello Parents, 

It is hard to believe that the end of February is upon us.  Where is the time 

going? It has been a busy few months for the Club and I hope all of you 

were able to be part of it.   

We had a great Winter Meeting/Alumni Salute at the end of January where 

we heard from parents on what their junior (and not so junior anymore) 

officers are doing out in the Fleet.  It was awesome hearing about the cool 

things they have been able to so in service to our great country. It is also 

surprising on the diverse types of opportunities they have had.   

In early February we held our annual luncheon for Firstie parents.  There, 

recent grad parents and past Presidents shared their Commissioning Week 

experiences with the Class of 2020 parents and told them what they have to 

look forward to as this momentous week approaches.  Commissioning 

Week really is an emotional and uplifting experience with so many different 

things to do, it is great to be able to hear from those that have done it be-

fore us to help make the week even better.   

Finally, many of the areas held their “Dark Ages” packing parties, packing 

boxes of goodies for our So-Cal Mids suffering in the cold of an Annapolis 

winter.  I know the Area 6 and 8 groups had a good although chilly time 

packing our boxes. Hope you all enjoyed your time as well.    

Well, Spring is right around the corner and coming up soon is Spring Break 

and then our Spring Meeting/Firstie Salute at the Knott’s Berry Farm Ho-

tel (22 March)!  Hope to see you all there.  

Before we know it Commissioning Week will be upon us and will we cele-

brate our 2023 “Plebes no More” and welcome in the Class of 2024. 

So until next month, Go Navy!     

Toby and Julie  

P.S. - Don’t forget to let us know if you are interested in helping out on the 

Board. 
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Frito Salad 

• 2 cans whole kernel corn, drained 

• 1 cup pepper, diced (about 1 

pepper) 

• 1/2 cup red onion, diced 

• 2 cups cheddar cheese, shredded 

• 1 cup mayo 

• 1 bag Chili Cheese Fritos 

Mix all ingredients together 

withholding the Fritos. Crush Fritos 

just before serving and add to salad. 

From Valerie Wray 

Van and Val Wray with their son Evan Wray ’17 at his winging ceremony in Corpus 

Christi. He is currently at Miramar flying C130s. 


